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Guy Barnett, Minister for State Development, Construction and Housing 

Housing Dashboard 

The Tasmanian Government is delivering the most ambitious plan to address social and affordable 

housing and homelessness in the State’s history. 

The passing yesterday of the historic Homes Tasmanian Bill will lead to a more coordinated approach 

and allow us to build more homes faster. 

Due to transition of Communities Tasmania, the Housing Dashboard normally published on the last 

Friday of each month, will be published on Monday 3 October 2022. 

In the interim, key stakeholders have been provided with the Dashboard to ensure they receive the 

information in a timely way, and the latest dashboard is also available for media representatives via the 

Government Media Office.   


